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Dear All, 

 
I have been honoured by the NRA Council with the Captaincy of the NRA team to the 
Channel Islands in 2020.  I am delighted to announce that Jack Alexander has agreed to be 
my Vice-Captain. 
 
I would like to assemble a team with a mixture of experienced and developing shooters, of 
all ages and home nationalities.  If you are keen to improve your shooting, take a major step 
closer to international standards, or feel that you can support the team as an experienced 
shooter please send in your applications as soon as possible.  
 
Please submit your application by email to NRACI2020@gmail.com and include a short 
shooting CV (including your contact number, email as well as club, county, teams you have 
shot on etc), also include the name and contact details of a referee who knows your 
shooting.  
 
It would be great to be able to put faces to names as well so please do come and introduce 
yourself during the Imperial Meeting.  I can usually be found either in the Surrey RA, or at 
my Hut “M5”.  
 
Applications will be open until the end of August, with the team selection being made in 
September. We will plan to have an initial training weekend in late October and then in April 
and May before the tour.  The provisional tour dates will be from Thursday 21st May 
until Monday 1st June inclusive.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

David Rose  
Captain NRA CI 2020 
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